
PROJECT TITLE:  �Halls/Powell Area Electric Upgrade Project (T Line 
between Emory Road and Cunningham Road)

UPDATE ISSUE DATE: September 3, 2021
Please see corresponding maps for work zones referenced below.

UPDATE: 

CREWS WILL NOT WORK ON LABOR DAY - MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 6. KUB Overhead 
Construction crews will continue the project to upgrade portions of the overhead 
electric system in the Halls and Powell communities next week, working in the 
Brickey Road area between North Fountain Crest and Norris Freeway. The overall 
project extends along a corridor from the Andersonville Pike substation to the Dry 
Gap Pike substation in off-road easements between Emory Road and Cunningham 
Road. The attached map shows the entire length of the construction zone. Tree 
pruning and vegetation clearance may be required within the utility easement 
rights-of-way to facilitate safe access and proper clearances. Customers in the 
vicinity of the immediate work zone may notice temporary elevated noise levels 
associated with the operation of heavy trucks and equipment. Crews will complete 
this work during daylight hours. Some weekend work may also be required to 
facilitate timely completion of this project.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


